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Susan Graham

9215 Heritage Woods Place
Charlotte, NC 28269

{704) 805-2375 (w)
susan.graham@areva.com
11/4/2013

To: Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Concerning the Generic Waste Confidence Rule

Dear NRC:

| am a long-time resident of Charlotte, NC, a member of the Nature Conservancy, and an employee of AREVA.
| am writing to express my personal opinion on the generic Waste Confidence Rule currently under
discussion.

| urge the NRC to approve the Waste Confidence Rule as soon as possible in its current proposed state (or
similar), so that we, as a country, can resume licensing/relicensing clean, safe, carbon-free nuclear power
plants such as we are accustomed to here in the Carolinas. As a former Non-Licensed Operator at Duke
Energy’s McGuire Nuclear Station, [ am comfortable with and familiar with the safe handling and storage of
spent fuel. As an employee of AREVA, | am familiar with the safe transportation of nuclear material, which
has occurred accident free for decades in this country. | have every confidence that solutions will be
available, when needed, for dealing with spent fuel and high-level radioactive waste.

Thank you for your consideration of this subject.

Sincerely,

Susan Graham



